

Burke Ward Public School

PO Box 678 **BROKEN HILL NSW 2880** Phone: (08) 8088 4700 ABN: 18 246 198 266

Swimming Carnival 2020

Dear Parents/Caregivers

The 2020 Burke Ward swimming carnival will be held at the YMCA Aquatic centre on Wednesday, February 19th 2020. The carnival will be for students in year 3-6 and for any students in year 2 who are turning 8 this year, who are in a swimming club and can swim 50 metres.

Students will be required to come to school on the morning of the carnival and travel by bus, leaving school at 9:10am and travelling to the pool at a cost of \$4 per student or \$10 for families with three or more students attending Burke Ward. The cost of entry to the pool is \$4. Students who are YMCA members MUST present their card on the day. The bus will leave the pool at 2:15pm and return the students to school. Parents may collect their children from the pool if they don't wish them to return to school at the completion of the carnival. Students must leave the pool complex if being signed out by parents.

Students are encouraged to wear the colours of their sporting house on the day along with their school hat. While the pool canteen will be open during the day (no hot food available), it is important students also bring food from home as well as plenty of water. Sunscreen will be provided however we encourage students to bring their own.

To ensure the day runs smoothly, we are asking that any parents available on the day, to assist with timekeeping. Please contact Miss Callaway at school if you are able to do this. If your student is a club swimmer and you believe they need to arrive at the pool earlier to warm up, please contact Miss Callaway at the school as no warm up time will be given.

Permission notes and money (bus fare and pool entry) need to be returned by the 18th February 2020. Payment can be made by cash, EFTPoS and online via the school website.

Nicole Callaway	Karen Canning	
Carnival Coordinator	Principal	
Swimming Carnival 2020		
Permission notes and money (bus fare and pool entry) need to be returned by 18th February 2020.		
		to attend the Burke
Ward swimming carnival on t	ne 19 th February 2020, and t	ne YMCA aquatic centre.
Place an X next to your choice		
I understand my child will be travelling by bus and I have enclosed \$8 for bus and pool entry I understand my child will be travelling by bus and I have enclosed \$4 for bus travel. My child is a YMCA member and will bring their card for entry to the pool on the day I have paid online for the bus and pool entry fee I have paid the family bus rate and pool entry online for the following students:		
My child is a club swimm to the pool.	er and will arrive at the pool	early for a warm up. I have enclosed \$4 for entry
My child is a club swimm will need to bring their card for		early for warm up. They are a YMCA member and
Signed:		Date: